Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic District School Board ,
Believing, Achieving, Serving ’

Chairperson of the Board
Mr. P.J. Daly

May 4, 2023

Mpr. Frank Bergen
Chief of Police

City of Hamilton

155 King William Street
Hamilton, ON L8R 147

Dear Chief Bergen:

Iwould like to recognize and thank the members of the Hamilton Police Service for their valuable
assistance during the 17" Annual Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic District School System’s Walk with
Christ, Justice for the Poor Pilgrimage. Their care and concern for the well-being of the many
students, staff and others who participated in the Pilgrimage was instrumental to its success.

Please express our respect and gratitude to all of the officers who assisted throughout the walk.
Please know as well how much we value our strong partnership with the Hamilton Police Service.

Thank you for your leadership and be assured of our prayers for you and all of the dedicated

members of the Hamilton Police Service.

Yours very truly,

Patrick J ;;Dfalyf‘
Chairperson of the Board

PJD/Im

Ce., J. Angiolillo, Superintendent of Education, HWCDSB
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